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  SharePoint User's Guide Infusion Development
Corp. (Infusion Development
Corporation),2005-03-08 There's nothing like
teamwork for making progress on a project, but
sharing information and building on each other's
successes can be challenging when your team is
scattered across the miles. Microsoft's SharePoint
helps teams and organizations close the distance.
With SharePoint, groups construct web sites
specifically for collaboration--sites where
individuals can capture and share ideas, and work
together on documents, tasks, contacts, and
events. It's the next best thing to being in the
room together.Unfortunately, much of the
documentation for SharePoint is written to help
system administrators get it up and running, which
often leaves end users in the dark. The SharePoint
User's Guide takes another approach: this quick
and easy guide shows you what you need to know to
start using SharePoint effectively and how to get
the most from it. You'll learn how to create sites
that your organization can use to work together or
independently, from an end user's point of view.
Now, even beginners can learn how to: access sites
that are already set up create new sites
personalize sites use the document and picture
libraries for adding and editing content add
discussion boards and surveys to a site enhance
security You'll learn how you can receive alerts
to tell you when existing documents and
information have been changed, or when new
information or documents have been added. You can
even share select information with partners or
customers outside your organization. No one that
uses SharePoint collaboration services can afford
to be without this handy book.The SharePoint
User's Guide is designed to help you find answers
quickly, explaining key concepts and major points
in straightforward language. With SharePoint, any
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team or organization can overcome geographic or
time-zone challenges, and the SharePoint User's
Guide will show them how.
  SharePoint For Dummies Rosemarie Withee,Ken
Withee,2021-12-29 Unlock the potential of
Microsoft’s powerful web-based collaborative
platform that comes standard with Microsoft 365
Microsoft SharePoint unlocks millions of
collaborative and remote working capabilities and
possibilities. And using it doesn’t require a
degree in computer science! With SharePoint For
Dummies, you’ll be creating sites, working with
lists, and integrating with Microsoft Teams in no
time at all. This book offers fully illustrated,
step-by-step instructions to adapt and customize
SharePoint for your own organization. Perfect for
complete SharePoint novices as well as veterans of
previous versions, you’ll learn to manage and work
with enterprise content and use the SharePoint
mobile app. This handy guide also walks you
through: Creating integrated, online portals from
scratch for everyone in your organization to use
How to navigate the SharePoint interface like a
pro, without any prior knowledge Using SharePoint
alongside Microsoft Office 365’s other powerful
tools, like Teams Ideal for anyone who wants to—or
has to—use SharePoint at work or school,
SharePoint For Dummies is your irreplaceable
companion to getting up-to-speed with SharePoint
in a hurry!
  SharePoint Online Power User Playbook Deviprasad
Panda,2020-07-14 Manage and administrate your
SharePoint Online site with ease KEY FEATURESÊ -
Explore next generation sites, libraries, lists
for better collaboration.ÊÊÊÊÊÊÊ - Configure
SharePoint features. - Permission management a
modern approach to secure and share. - Design
modify site with next-generation webparts. - Next
generation approach to monitor and analyze
reports. DESCRIPTION This book is a one-stop guide
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for everyone who wants to learn how to administer
SharePoint online sites. This book starts by
covering the fundamentals of SharePoint and
SharePoint Content and then shares an overview of
the next-generation SharePoint Site templates. You
will learn how to select the right template for
your business. You will get familiar with Site
contents and all the upgraded features of lists
and libraries. Furthermore, the book focuses on
features such as Information Management Policy,
Permissions, Content Approval Concept, Document ID
Service, Managing metadata, and Server Publishing.
You will also get familiar with section layouts
and terminologies and will learn how to configure
webparts in SharePoint online. You will then come
across the new features in the structural
navigation cache and will understand the entire
working of the hub site. Towards the end, you will
organize and monitor site content and usage.Ê WHAT
WILL YOU LEARN - Configure features like
Information Management Policy, Document ID,
Content Organizer, Managed Metadata and Server
Publishing etc. - Improved Permission Management
for better/quick navigation and sharing. -
Configure and Integrate external content types
with site. - Designing, configuring modern web
parts and site.Ê - New approach of Monitoring and
analyzing site's, reports. WHO THIS BOOK IS FORÊ
This book is a must-read for everybody who uses
SharePoint Online, users responsible for managing
or administrating sites, users with roles like
owner, designer, approver, contributor. TABLE OF
CONTENTSÊ 1. Introduction and Site Information 2.
Library and List of Smart Management 3. Content
Approval Concept 4. Configure Document ID Service
5. Document Sets Feature 6. Content Organizer
Feature 7. Manage Permission 8. Managed Metadata
Concept 9. SharePoint Server Publishing
Infrastructure Feature 10. Application of Business
Connectivity Services 11. Site Designing and
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Enhancement 12. Manage Site Usage
  SharePoint Online Modern Experience Practical
Guide Bijay Kumar Sahoo,2019-09-18 Leverage
SharePoint Online Modern Experience to create
Classy, Dynamic and Mobile-Ready sites and pages
DESCRIPTION Lots of small, medium and large
organizations or enterprises are using Office 365
for their business. And Microsoft is also
investing heavily on Office 365 and providing lots
of new features in Office 365 and other services
in Office 365 like Office application or
SharePoint Online, Yammer, Teams, Flow or
PowerApps, etc. SharePoint is one of the popular
portal technologies and web-based business
collaboration and document management system. With
Office 365 subscription, organizations can use
SharePoint Online. Microsoft has announced the
Modern features in SharePoint for a long time.
Modern Experience is the future of SharePoint
Online and on-premises also. Ê This book is a
comprehensive guide that lets you explore the
Modern features in SharePoint Online or SharePoint
Server 2019. In the book, I have covered details
on Modern Team sites, communication sites, how you
can customize the team sites according to your
business requirement. You will also get hands-on
Experience on how you can customize Modern site
pages. I have also explained in detail various new
features of Modern list and document libraries in
SharePoint. Ê This book also contains a few
SharePoint portal examples, you will get in-depth
knowledge on how to design team sites with various
useful web parts. Few Organizations are still
using SharePoint On-premises versions like
SharePoint server 2019. I have also explained the
Modern Experience in SharePoint 2019. Always it is
better to know also, what are the things which are
not possible in SharePoint Modern Experience,
based on which you can check the impact, before
moving to the SharePoint Online Modern Experience.
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KEY FEATURES ¥ Learn how to use SharePoint Online
Modern Experience (Modern UI) ¥ Create a Modern
team site and communication site for your
organization in SharePoint Online or SharePoint
Server 2019 ¥ Effectively use Modern list and
Libraries in SharePoint Online or SharePoint 2019
¥ Learn about various Modern SharePoint web parts
¥ Create attractive and responsive portals in
SharePoint Online or SharePoint 2019 WHAT WILL YOU
LEARN In this book, you will learn what are Modern
Experiences in SharePoint. How we can handle at
the organizational level. What are the things
which are not possible in SharePoint Online Modern
Experience. Various new features of SharePoint
Online Modern list and document libraries. You
will also learn various web parts and how we can
use those web parts while designing pages for your
sites. Various examples of SharePoint Modern
portal designs. How we can create and customize
Modern site pages. How we can also start with
SharePoint Server 2019 and use various Modern web
parts in SharePoint 2019 sites. WHO THIS BOOK IS
FOR _This book is for the site owners, power users
or administrators who want to design attractive
pages for SharePoint Modern team sites or
publishing sites. Though the book is intended for
SharePoint developer knowledge, but a little
understanding of SharePoint is required. We have
provided detailed steps with proper screenshots
for references. This book is also for the
developers who are trying to build pages for
Modern SharePoint team sites or publishing site in
SharePoint Online or SharePoint server 2019.
  Enterprise Content Management with Microsoft
SharePoint Christopher Riley,Shadrach
White,2013-11-15 Solve your content management
problems efficiently with Microsoft SharePoint
Meet the challenges of Enterprise Content
Management (ECM) head on, using rich ECM features
in SharePoint 2013. Led by two ECM experts, you’ll
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learn how to build a solid information
architecture (IA) for managing documents,
knowledge, web content, digital assets, records,
and user-generated content throughout your
organization. With examples and case studies based
on the authors’ real-world experience, this
practical book is ideal for CIOs, marketing
executives, project managers, and enterprise
architects. Discover how to: Design a scalable,
easy-to-use content management repository Build an
ECM team with specific project governance roles
Gain stakeholder support for project and change
management Foster user adoption by clarifying
general IA concepts Organize content using
SharePoint records management tools Configure
content types, managed metadata, and site settings
Examine processes for managing paper-driven vs.
digital content Apply best practices for deploying
SharePoint ECM features Support risk management
and compliance regulations
  Augmenting Customer Experience with SharePoint
Online Charles Waghmare,2019-12-17 Build, enrich,
and transform customer experience using SharePoint
Online. This book will discuss different
SharePoint Online approaches that you can use to
enhance customer experience, including digital
portals, enterprise content management, Microsoft
Teams and much more. Augmenting Customer
Experience with SharePoint Online starts with an
introduction to SharePoint Online features you can
adopt to create better digital customer experience
and transformation. Next, you will learn about
augmentation for user and customer experience
followed by guidelines and methods to develop
smart and intelligent portals. Moving forward, you
will cover enterprise and web content management
in detail along with the challenges and benefits
of using SharePoint Online. The partner ecosystem
is discussed next with a detailed discussion on
working with suppliers, partners, and vendors.
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Along the way, you will see how to create smart
solutions using SharePoint Online and how to
manage customer references. Finally, you will go
through the use of SharePoint Online in different
business sectors with the help of case studies.
After reading the book, you will be able to adopt
SharePoint Online features to augment customer and
user experience. What You Will Learn Augment
customer experience Create smart and intelligent
portals for various business needs Efficiently
manage enterprise and web content Enhance your
partner ecosystem for better collaboration Build
SharePoint Online solutions Who This Book Is For
Anyone wanting to adopt SharePoint Online to
develop portals, content management systems,
knowledge hubs, reference captures, or online
foundries.
  Special Edition Using Microsoft SharePoint
Portal Server Robert Ferguson,2002 Special Edition
Using Microsoft SharePoint Portal Server is a
must-have reference on collaboration using
Microsoft's document and collaboration server. The
book helps advanced users and administrators
understand collaboration, SPS's architecture,
using SPS, and finally how to administer the
server in their business setting. Topics covered
include: defining collaboration, what SPS can do
for you, planning back-end infrastructure,
planning for SPS security, and daily
administration.
  The SharePoint Shepherd's Guide for End Users
Robert Bogue,2008 If you've ever struggled to find
something with SharePoint you'll appreciate the
highly visual step-by-step nature that the
SharePoint Shepherd's Guide uses. You will be able
to find and use all of the common features that
every user needs. With over 116 tasks you'll find
what you need. Find out more about the book and
see samples at http: //www.sharepointshepherd.co
  Exploring Microsoft SharePoint 2013 Penelope



9

Coventry,2013-03-15 Your guide to the most
significant changes in SharePoint 2013. Discover
what’s new and what’s changed in SharePoint
2013—and get a head start using these cutting-edge
capabilities to improve organizational
collaboration and effectiveness. Led by a
Microsoft MVP for SharePoint, you'll learn how to
take advantage of important new features and
functionality, including app development,
collaborative social enterprise tools, enhanced
versioning, themes, improved search, and an
extended client object model. Get an early, expert
look at how to: Develop SharePoint apps using
collaborative social enterprise tools Use the new
Minimal Download Strategy (MDS) smart technology
to consume less bandwidth Version documents, list
items, and entire parts of SharePoint with
improved control Use colors and styles to get a
themed version of your CSS with a simple line of
code Extend the client object model with enhanced
search capabilities
  Customizing and Extending SharePoint Online
Matti Paukkonen,2024-03-15 Leverage SharePoint
Online to enhance workflows and productivity with
the help of practical examples from real-world
scenarios Key Features Discover strategies for
maximizing the potential and effectiveness of
SharePoint features Explore the synergy between
Power Platform and Viva Suite when integrated with
SharePoint Online Lean to use SharePoint Framework
and extensions to deliver personalized user
experiences Purchase of the print or Kindle book
includes a free PDF eBook Book DescriptionExplore
the robust functionalities of SharePoint that
ensure your business processes remain flexible and
scalable. With its custom development features,
SharePoint presents abundant opportunities to meet
evolving needs, deliver personalized experiences,
and seamlessly integrate across platforms. If
you’re looking for practical guidance on
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developing custom SharePoint solutions,
Customizing and Extending SharePoint Online is
your essential companion. This book takes you
through the different techniques for customizing
SharePoint, harnessing its native capabilities,
and extending them across other platforms. You’ll
begin by organizing content with SharePoint sites
and learning best practices for permission
governance before learning how to create and
manage pages and use web parts to create,
aggregate, and format content. This SharePoint
book also covers specialized use cases of the Viva
Suite and delves into SharePoint automation with
Power Automate while extending solutions with
Power Apps. Toward the end, you’ll get to grips
with designing personalized solutions with
SharePoint Framework and Microsoft Graph. By the
end of this book, you’ll be ready to deliver
highly customized SharePoint solutions that align
with your business objectives.What you will learn
Discover the diverse capabilities offered by
SharePoint Online Organize and classify documents
with Microsoft Syntex AI models Add automation
capabilities using SharePoint’s REST APIs with
Power Automate Enhance the user experience by
connecting SharePoint data to Canvas apps Design
custom solutions using SharePoint Framework and
Microsoft Graph Understand how to use ready-made
solutions from the developer community Who this
book is for If you’re a SharePoint administrator
or developer who wants to learn more about
building modern experiences in SharePoint Online,
this book is for you. Familiarity with SharePoint
and Microsoft 365 is recommended. Specifically
curated for roles overseeing collaboration
solutions in Microsoft 365, this book offers
comprehensive coverage of modern SharePoint Online
capabilities and extensibility options.
  SharePoint Development with the SharePoint
Framework Jussi Roine,Olli Jaaskelainen,2017-09-29



11

Design and create beautiful solutions using modern
development tools for SharePoint Online About This
Book Get the best out of the latest Sharepoint
Framework and leverage the Sharepoint RESTful and
JSOM APIs. Develop efficient client side
applications with JavaScript injection and
Sharepoint Addins. Get the best tips and tricks on
designing your website flawlessly. Who This Book
Is For This book targets current SharePoint
developers, as well as people starting their
journey on SharePoint development. The reader must
have basic web development programming knowledge,
including JavaScript and CSS. The reader should
have familiarity using and managing SharePoint-
based collaboration sites. What You Will Learn
Understand what the SharePoint Framework is Create
modern solutions using the new tools, approaches
and frameworks Learn how to use Visual Studio Code
for effective SharePoint development Package and
deploy your code, using automation as needed Work
with content and data stored in SharePoint Benefit
from third party frameworks without having to
build your own frameworks Debug and troubleshoot
your code with ease Configure security in your
application In Detail SharePoint is one of
Microsoft's best known web platforms. A loyal
audience of developers, IT Pros and power users
use it to build line of business solutions. The
SharePoint Framework (SPFx) is a great new option
for developing SharePoint solutions. Many
developers are creating full-trust based solutions
or add-in solutions, while also figuring out where
and how SPFx fits in the big picture. This book
shows you how design, build, deploy and manage
SPFx based solutions for SharePoint Online and
SharePoint 2016. The book starts by getting you
familiar with the basic capabilities of SPFx.
After that, we will walk through the tool-chain on
how to best create production-ready solutions that
can be easily deployed manually or fully automated
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throughout your target Office 365 tenants. We
describe how to configure and use Visual Studio
Code, the de facto development environment for
SPFx-based solutions. Next, we provide guidance
and a solid approach to packaging and deploying
your code. We also present a straightforward
approach to troubleshooting and debugging your
code an environment where business applications
run on the client side instead of the server side.
Style and approach The approach will be that of a
practical tutorial which will take you through
every topic using code samples and working
examples.
  Getting Started with SharePoint Framework (SPFx)
Vipul Jain,2020-05-16 Step-by-step guide to learn
SharePoint Framework DESCRIPTION SharePoint
Framework is the new option for developing
SharePoint solutions. In this book, you will learn
the basic concepts of SharePoint Framework, how
you can create modern solutions using modern open-
source toolchain and JavaScript frameworks. You
will also learn how you can work with SharePoint
lists and libraries and can implement CRUD
(create, read, update, and delete) operations.
Later, you will also learn how you can work with
third-party libraries in SPFx solutions and can
create real-world solutions. In the end, you will
find some frequently asked questions to work
effectively with the SharePoint Framework. This
book will give you in-depth knowledge of
SharePoint Framework, by learning many real-time
examples in SharePoint Online, based on the latest
versions of SharePoint Framework.Ê KEY FEATURESÊÊ
- Get an overview of the modern toolchain, node-
based development, React JS, and SharePoint
Framework - Understand how all the concepts
covered in the book can be put to use in
developing or building real-time applications
using SharePoint Framework - A Step by Step easy
to understand guide for beginners to understand
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the working of SharePoint Framework WHAT WILL YOU
LEARNÊ - Learn the basics of SharePoint Framework
and modern toolchain - Understand the structure,
files, and folders of a SharePoint Framework web
part project - Implement web part property panes
and develop client-side SharePoint Framework web
parts - Integrate third party libraries like
jQuery in SharePoint Framework web part - Develop
SharePoint Framework extensions, which include
Application Customizer, Field Customizer, and
ListView Command Set extension - Develop library
component type in SharePoint Framework WHO THIS
BOOK IS FORÊ The book is for SharePoint
developers, Technical specialists & Consultants.
It is also for beginners, who are about to start
their SharePoint development journey. Basic web
development knowledge, including HTML, JavaScript,
and CSS is a prerequisite. TABLE OF CONTENTSÊÊ 1.
Getting started with SharePoint Framework 2.
DevelopÊ first client-side web part 3.
Understanding SharePoint Framework Web Part
project structure 4. Working with SharePoint
Objects 5. Working with SPFx Web Part Property
Pane 6. Different hosting options for SPFx Web
Part 7. CRUD operations with different JavaScript
frameworks 8. Logging and Debugging in SPFx web
parts 9. SharePoint Framework Web part Examples
10. Overview of SharePoint Framework Extensions
11. Library Component Type in Sharepoint framework
12. Frequently Asked Questions in SharePoint
Framework
  SharePoint Deployment and Governance Using COBIT
4.1 Dave Chennault,Chuck Strain,2010
  Microsoft SharePoint Online for Office 365 Bill
English,2015-06-11 Deliver world-class
collaboration capabilities through the cloud Use
SharePoint Online to provide today’s most advanced
collaboration capabilities--without managing your
own infrastructure! This concise reference will
help you configure and manage SharePoint Online to
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meet your requirements for functionality,
performance, and compliance. Bill English covers
user profiles, security, search, records
management, App Catalogs, metrics, and more--to
derive maximum value from SharePoint Online.
Master the specific skills you need to deploy and
run SharePoint Online Choose the version of
SharePoint Online that is best for you Manage
profiles, properties, audiences, permissions,
policies, and MySite settings Use Business
Connectivity Services to make SharePoint Online
your central hub for all business information Make
the most of SharePoint search, indexing, and
records and document management Create and manage
security and App Catalogs Solve the core issues of
governance, risk, compliance, taxonomies, and
training
  Advanced SharePoint Services Solutions Scot P.
Hillier,2006-11-01 *Practical examples can be used
immediately. *Hands-on exercises. *Short, task-
based procedures for solving common problems.
  Professional Microsoft Search Mark Bennett,Jeff
Fried,Miles Kehoe,Natalya
Voskresenskaya,2010-10-07 Use Microsoft's latest
search-based technology-FAST search-to plan,
customize, and deploy your search solution FAST is
Microsoft's latest intelligent search-based
technology that boasts robustness and an ability
to integrate business intelligence with Search.
This in-depth guide provides you with advanced
coverage on FAST search and shows you how to use
it to plan, customize, and deploy your search
solution, with an emphasis on SharePoint 2010 and
Internet-based search solutions. With a particular
appeal for anyone responsible for implementing and
managing enterprise search, this book presents the
key features and functions that are available with
FAST search. Real-world examples show you how the
technology works and the author team of experts
demonstrates how FAST can be used to solve key
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challenges in the Enterprise. FAST search is
Microsoft's latest search-based technology that
enables large companies to filter through enormous
amounts of data to find very specific pieces of
information Reviews the key features and functions
of FAST and provides examples of how FAST can be
used to solve common challenges you may face
Covers Enterprise Search and the Microsoft search
product line, SharePoint-focused Enterprise
search, and FAST search for Internet business
Demonstrates how to implement and manage an
enterprise system with FAST search Addresses the
future of Enterprise search and the role FAST
search will play Don't waste any time! This book
will help you act fast so you can get started
implementing FAST search today.
  Microsoft SharePoint 2013 Pocket Guide Benjamin
Daniel Curry,2013 This is your most concise,
practical reference to deploying, configuring, and
running SharePoint 2013. Perfect for admins at all
levels, it covers both technical topics and
business solutions. SharePoint MVP Ben Curry
focuses on the crucial step-by-step information
for performing day-to-day tasks quickly, reliably,
and well. No obscure settings, abstract theory, or
hype...just help you can really trust--and really
use! Install SharePoint Server 2013 Configure
farms and databases Create and extend web
applications Set up and scale service applications
Deploy and manage sites/collections Implement BI
solutions Integrate Excel Services and PowerPivot
Configure enterprise content types and metadata
Deploy Enterprise Search Manage documents and web
content Brand your site Deliver social tools,
including microblogging Back up and restore
  SharePoint Office Pocket Guide Jeff
Webb,2005-06-21 SharePoint Office Pocket Guide is
the quick path to sharing documents and building
lists. Written specifically for users of Microsoft
Word, Excel, and Outlook, it covers the ins and
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outs of SharePoint clearly and concisely. Within
minutes, you'll understand how to: Create team
sites, document libraries, and shared workspaces.
Add web parts to create custom pages. Build
searchable libraries of PDF files. Link local
copies of Word and Excel files to SharePoint
workspace copies. Reconcile changes from multiple
authors. Review document history. Use the Explorer
Views to drag-and-drop files into SharePoint
quickly. Create data lists that look up values
from other lists (look-up tables). Group, total,
and filter list items using views. Use InfoPath
form libraries to collect data. You get the how
and why of the top tasks without the tedious menu-
by-menu walkthroughs that take hundreds of pages
but add little value. SharePoint Office Pocket
Guide also includes a guide to online resources
that expand your knowledge of specific topics.
  Microsoft SharePoint 2013 Administration Inside
Out Randy Williams,C. A. Callahan,Chris
Givens,John Milan Gross,Brian Alderman,Javier
Barrera,2014 Conquer Microsoft SharePoint 2013
administration--from the inside out! Dive into
SharePoint 2013 administration--and really put
your systems expertise to work! This supremely
organized reference packs hundreds of timesaving
solutions, troubleshooting tips, and workarounds.
Discover how the experts deploy, configure, and
manage SharePoint--and challenge yourself to new
levels of mastery. Automate the installation and
configuration of SharePoint 2013 Effectively
manage SharePoint apps and custom solutions
Optimize farms, web apps, content databases, and
site collections Use methods to help users attain
productive search experiences Configure business
intelligence features in SharePoint 2013 Dive deep
into SharePoint security practices and
architecture Add SharePoint Online to your
existing SharePoint environment Manage User
Profiles and the SharePoint social experience
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Monitor and troubleshoot SharePoint with insider
tips For Intermediate to Advanced IT Professionals
  Pro SharePoint with jQuery Phill
Duffy,2012-06-09 Pro SharePoint with jQuery is all
about how to work seamlessly with the two popular
technologies to create rich and interactive web
parts, application pages, and more. In this book,
author Phill Duffy provides complete, meaningful
and realistic examples to really help you
understand the key concepts and their integration
points. Inside, you'll find all the tools and
resources you need to use jQuery to provide the
next level of SharePoint functionality. Learn what
it takes to get ready to use jQuery, how to create
rich, responsive, and highly functional user
interfaces, how to call the SharePoint web
services and work with HTML elements, and much
more with Pro SharePoint with jQuery. Takes you
through the different ways of integrating jQuery
into your SharePoint environment Provides various
levels of projects to show off the extensive
capabilities of jQuery within SharePoint Teaches
you how to provide rich, fluent and interactive
jQuery-enabled user interfaces
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